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V h i . Ne loms , T i m 

From: beth adkins <beth_ann_payne@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 9:58 PM 
To: Porter, Andre; Johnson, Thomas; Haque, Asim; Slaby, Lynn; Trombold, Beth 
Subject: RE: OPSB case number 16-0253-GA-BTX 

I am writing to express my concern regarding Duke Energy's proposed natural gas pipeline route. I am 
adamantly opposed to the routes for the following reasons: 
Each of the proposed routes will travel through densely populated areas. 

There is no engineering reason why the pipeline cannot be built in a rural area where damage from an 

explosion or leak would be minimized. 

There is no reason, other than Duke Energy's bottom line, that this pipeline cannot be built in a rural area. 

Please do all that you can to ensure that the proposed routes for Duke Energy's referenced pipeline is not 
approved. Please use your power to ensure that a new plan is required which will be safe for people and the 
environment. 
Thank you for your time and support of this request. 
Sincerely, 
Elizabeth A. Adkins 

2641 Briarcliff Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45212 
513.351.3694 
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